
 
 

 

          6th July 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
KS2 and Free School Meals 
 
As you may be aware the universal free school meals ends at the end of Key Stage 1 and 
therefore school dinners will need to be paid for from September 2021 unless you are 
entitled to Free School Meals. 
 
Should you believe your child is entitled to free school meals in key stage 2 please click on 

the link to apply https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims 

Once you have completed the information you will receive an instant response. You do not 
need to notify us as the system will notify the school and we will update our records 
accordingly. 
 
If you are not entitled to Free School Meals, please ensure that payments are made in 

advance for any meals ordered.  Alternatively, you may provide packed lunches (remember 

we are a nut free school). 

 If you require any further information please contact the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs G Marrion 
Headteacher 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims

